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Nursery:  
• Songs & Verses 

 
Special Contributions introduced by  
Mr J. Bushrod B.Sc. Hons. PGCE: 
 

• Dance: UIV & MV girls 
• Guitar: Luke Walkers 
• Piano: Daniel Robbins 
• Song: Wayne Stoneman 
• Nursery: Fairies 

 
Hymn 

As with gladness men of old 
Did the guiding star behold, 

As with joy they hailed its light, 
Leading onward, beaming bright. 
So, most gracious Lord, may we 

Evermore be led to thee. 
 

As with joyful steps they sped 
To that lowly manger-bed. 

There to bend the knee before 
Thee whom heaven and earth adore. 

So may we with willing feet  
Ever seek thy mercey-seat. 

 
In the heavenly country bright 

Need they no created light; 
Thou its light, its joy, its crown, 

Thou its sun which goes not down: 
There for ever may we sing 

Alleluyas to our King 
 

Transition class poem 
 
UIII Poem and song 
 

Higher IV poems 
 
Middle V Poems 
 
Hymn 

Will your anchor hold in the storms of life. 
When the clouds unfold their wings of strife? 

When the strong tides lift, and the cables strain. 
Will your anchor drift, or firm remain? 

 
We have an anchor that keeps the soul 

Steadfast and sure while the billows roll; 
Fastened to the Rock which cannot move. 

Grounded firm and deep in the Saviour’s love! 
 

Will you anchor hold in the straits of fear. 
When the breakers roar and the reef is near? 

While the surges rave, and the wild winds blow. 
Shall the angry waves then your barque o’erflow? 

 
Will your eyes behold through the morning light 

The city of gold and the harbour bright? 
Will you anchor safe by the heavenly shore. 
When life’s storms are past for evermore? 

 
Choir: 

• Earth has Many a Noble City (Tune. Stuttgart) 
• Le Divin Enfant 
• Make Me a  Channel of Thy Peace 

 
 

Pianist: Mr Denis Tyler BA.Hons. PGCE MA 
 
 

 *    *    * 
 
 

Wishing you all a happy half-term holiday 


